
Narrative as to E/I Symbol Certification 
 
 
Starting on January 21, 2020, noncommercial educational stations are no longer required to display the 
E/I symbol during Core Programming. If “Yes” is answered, a noncommercial educational applicant is 
certifying that it displayed the E/I symbol throughout each Core program aired through January 20, 
2020. As of January 21, 2020, NCE stations are no longer required to display the E/I symbol. 
  

 
  


